
 
 
Port of Benton - Railroad Materials- Request for Quote 
 
Solicitation Title – Port of Benton, 2024 Crossties 
 
The Port of Benton requests proposals from your company for the ‘Port of Benton – 
2024 Crossties’ - Solicitation Number POB-RR-M-24-2. 
 
Port of Benton intends to replace crossties in various locations on its main track in the 
near future.  Work under this contract shall consist of the following general elements: 
 

Furnish approx. 3,280 – 4,000 each 7x9x8.5’ Grade 5 Hardwood Ties to nearest 
truckload via truck or railcar via rail POB Rail Shops - 2579 Stevens Drive, 
Richland, WA 99354 (as further detailed in the RFQ) 

 
Proposals will be accepted until 11:00 AM on Wednesday September 4th, 2024, via 
email and as indicated in the RFQ. 
 
Solicitation documents will be available by e-mail directly from the Port of Benton (only), 
3250 Port of Benton Blvd, Richland, WA 99354 (scollins@portofbenton.com); phone 
(509) 375-3060.  RFQ document will not be available by other means. 
 
Questions shall be submitted in writing - via email through August 30, 2024. 
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